
 

 

Dear Year 11 Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: UK University and Apprenticeship Search Fair – Wednesday, October 11th 

 

We are thrilled to inform you about an exciting opportunity for our students! On 

Wednesday, October 11th, we will be taking our Year 11 students to the UK University and 

Apprenticeship Search Fair, which will be held at the King Power Stadium in Leicester.  We 

wanted to share the details of this event with you so that you can mark it on your calendar. 

 

Event Details 

Date: Wednesday, October 11th 

Bus pick up: 8:50am 

Estimated arrival back at school: 3:15pm  

Location: King Power Stadium Leicester 

 

The UK University and Apprenticeship Search Fair is an inspirational event that will help your 

child make informed decisions about their future. This fair is an ideal platform for students to 

explore and choose the right path, whether it's pursuing a university education or exploring 

apprenticeship opportunities. 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the fair is completely free for all students. It promises to 

be both exciting and informative, offering attendees the chance to engage with numerous 

universities and some of the UK's best apprenticeship providers. This event caters to students 

of all abilities and aims to encourage wider participation while also meeting the needs of 

higher academic achievers. 

 

Throughout the day, there will be various seminars that students can attend. These seminars 

cover a range of topics, including: 

• "Why Take an Apprenticeship" 

• "UCAS Personal Statement" 

• "University Life and Courses" 

 

Students should attend in school uniform and will need to bring a packed lunch with them. 

The venue is cashless, so if students do want to buy an additional drink they will not be able 

to use cash. If your child receives free school meals, a school packed lunch will be provided. 

Students can collect this from Miss Leek on the day of the trip.  

 

We believe that this UK University and Apprenticeship Search Fair will be an invaluable 

experience for our Year 11 students as they embark on their educational journeys beyond 



 

school. We encourage your child to take full advantage of this opportunity to explore their 

options and gain insight into the exciting possibilities that lie ahead. 

 

Please confirm your child’s attendance by giving consent on ParentPay by Monday 9th 

October. 

 

Thank you for your support, and we look forward to a successful and enriching event. If you 

have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Kassie Leek  

Associate School Leader – Personal Development 

KLeek@Suthersschool.co.uk  
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